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Dignity should NEVER be an option for any child or anyone for that matter. 

I stand behind SB548 and hope our leaders can see why the use of trash bags for 

children in foster care is absolutely not an acceptable practice. 

Yes, we cannot resolve all their problems but the least we can do is give them the 

dignity they deserve! Handing kids trash bags is essentially saying - YOU ARE 

TRASH! 

Please help us, help them! 

 

 


